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Right to Read – ‘Honing Reading Skills’ 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
The much celebrated ‘Right to Read’ will mark the return of students to school after the winter break. 

The theme for this edition is ‘Honing Reading Skills’ and the planned reading activities and workshops 

will be conducted on the 2nd (Monday), 3rd, (Tuesday), and 6th (Friday) of January 2023.  

 

The management and staff at GEMS Legacy School strongly believe that good reading skills help students 

to get a good hold over the breadth of their curriculum and improve their communication sense. 

Moreover, good reading sense inculcates imagination among children which helps them overcome 

academic challenges by responding creatively. Hence, reading foundations must be developed strongly, 

and at an earlier age in a student’s life. 

 

The activities planned during the three days are aimed at developing a plethora of reading skills such as 

comprehension, skimming, scanning, assimilation as well as vocabulary building in addition to 

workshops on creative writing and poetry writing. Students are encouraged to come to school on Friday 

6th January 2023, dressed as their favourite character from a book or a renowned author or poet. 

Additional details will be provided by the respective class teacher.  

 

We look forward to your whole-hearted support. 

 

Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 


